
  Posted:   

   

Parlin-Ingersoll Public Library 

Board of Trustees 

 
Special Meeting 

 
Thursday, November 12, 2020, 4:00 p.m. 

 

Parlin-Ingersoll Public Library Program Room 

Allowing for Social Distancing for Board and Public 

 
On March 18, 2020 the Library Board approved a Local Library Letter Notifying Municipality of 

Levy Request for the City of Canton.  After comments from the City and after consulting with 

the library attorney, Phil Lenzini, the Board re-calibrated the levy amounts, which will be 

presented for approval at this meeting. 

 

1. Call to Order 

2. Public Comments 

3. Discuss, consider, and vote on a revision to the Library’s Letter Notifying the 

Municipality of the Levy Request originally approved on March 18, 2020:  Discussion 

and Action Item 

4. Adjournment 

 

 

 

 

 


